

## ANGLICAN DIOCESE OF NIAGARA

## Memorandum

To: Parish Volunteers

Date: February 2021

Re: Police Records Check (PRC)

It is mandatory for those in high risk ministry to have a current PRC. Our diocesan policy requires PRCs to be renewed every three years.

PRCs are an important part of our commitment to ensuring a safe and healthy faith community. Compliance is mandatory and as a result, parishes also benefit from lower insurance premiums.

Parish volunteers are asked to obtain their police check which includes a vulnerable sector check through their local police station.

